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Maputo, 14 September 2021 

UNHCR expresses condolences upon death of Rwandan refugee in Mozambique, 
urges swift investigation 

UNHCR, the UN Refugee Agency, expresses its deepest condolences on the tragic death of 

Revocant Karemangingo, vice-president of the Rwandan Association in Mozambique, and calls 

for a swift, thorough investigation and accountability for the perpetrators. 

Mr Karemangingo was shot in Maputo’s Liberdade neighborhood on Monday afternoon. He was 

known to UNHCR as an example of resourcefulness for his efforts to integrate and contribute to 

Mozambican society. 

UNHCR extends its condolences to Mr Karemangingo’s family, the Rwandan Association in 

Mozambique and all refugees and asylum seekers who may be affected by this tragedy. 

For more information, please reach out: 

• Juliana Ghazi, ghazi@unhcr.org, +258 84 321 1545

• Guilherme Chirinda, chirinda@unhcr.org, +258 86 906 1512

Follow us on Twitter! https://twitter.com/UNHCRMozambique 
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